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2021 Changes for COVID-19 Safety
FULL DETAILS OF THE EVENT APPEAR IN THE

VOLUNTEER PACKET LINKED IN THE REGISTRATION
CONFIRMATION EMAIL

Arrival & Registration

Maps & Routes
Routes will be PRE-ASSIGNED and emailed to drivers a week before Thanksgiving
Can be downloaded as a PDF or viewed in the HERE WeGo delivery app
No routes will be assigned on the day of the event

Meal Pick-up 
Meals will be placed directly in vehicles (see check-in above)

Delivering Meals - COVID-19 Measures
Deliveries will continue to be door-to-door 

Masks must be worn at all times
Social distancing must be observed at all times
Some buildings may require a temperature check before allowing volunteers to enter
Some buildings may request delivery to front desk.  These buildings will be routed in
groups and assigned to large capacity vehicles which can accommodate up to 8 food
boxes.  

After you have completed your route:
Feel free to distribute any undelivered meals to the homeless, or a neighbor in need.  
We will provide a list of shelters we have pre-arranged to drop undelivered meals to. You will
find the list with your routing sheet.
Please email a photo or scan of your Feedback Form with notes to
HolidayMeals@usw.salvationarmy.org.  This will help us update our records for future
deliveries.

Happy Thanksgiving!
IF YOU HAVE ANY QUESTIONS OR CONCERNS OR ARE INTERESTED IN FURTHER VOLUNTEER OPPORTUNITIES,

PLEASE CONTACT US AT 415-553-3528 OR AT SF.VOLUNTEER@USW.SALVATIONARMY.ORG.

Check-in will be drive-up (volunteers will remain in their vehicle)
Check-in at the Harbor Light Parking on Harrison Street (just before 9th St)

Volunteer shifts
NO food prep for 2021 for safety reasons 
Additional volunteer shifts including check-in, traffic control, greeters and load-in
Added driver routes including 40 meal routes and Large Capacity Vehicles (if needed)


